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Halloween Week at EPCFA 
October 23rd  - October 28th  

Students are encouraged to wear their Halloween costumes to class this week. 

Costumes must be safe for  participation.  

Children MUST be BAREFOOT!  
Please leave accessories and props at home.  

Classes will include a Halloween Fun Obstacle Course and games. 

If Interested,  

please email  

epcfa.genmgr.@gmail.com 

Reminder! 

Please be mindful of those with 

food allergies. No food is allowed 

in the building.  

Fall is here! 
Just in time to purchase your   

Open Tumble punch card! 
$80 for 11 tumbles! 
Last tumble is FREE! 

Monday– Saturday 10-10:55am 

Register for our  

homeschool and cyber school class  

(students age 5+)   

Tuesdays and Thursdays 2-3:30pm 

Monday, October 9th! 
For Open Tumble and     

classes! 
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